
PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT AT THE OLD GREYHOUND SITE 

 

Mary Davey has recently updated the Parish Council on the 

proposed development and invite their comments.  

 

"I believe I am in the final few weeks of the 

planning process for the former greyhound site on Manchester Road. I hope to 

have a decision on the 24 2 bed apartments by mid July. As you have always been 

very supportive of my projects in Partington I would greatly appreciate it if 

you would take this opportunity to comment. 

 

My agents have been working to continuously 

improve and perfect the designs and plans for the greyhound site for past 6 

months. I have placed a comments form in the chemist. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To leave a comment email  

development.management@trafford.gov.uk 

or write to: 

Planning and Development 

Trafford Town Hall 

Talbot Road 

Stretford 

M32 0TH 

And quote the planning number 86263/FUL/15  

If you wish you can return you comments to me 

and I will forward them to the planning officer overseeing this application. 


